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DR. MARIA CELIA JUNIO-FERNANDEZ
Dagupan City Schools Division

Superintendent ‘ 5»-2 Ec

Dear Dr. Fernandez: :;;LE
Good day be unto you! TEYNANTE B. 1N
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Chapterhouse Publishing Inc., a SEC-registered publishing house since 2013, has organized an
“INTERNATIONAL TRAINING ON RETOOLING 21T CENTURY FILIPINO EDUCATORS”
with the following topics:
a. Innovative Teaching Strategies for Early Childhood Education and SpEd.
b. Assessment and Accountability through test construction and Table of
Specification for Language (Englisgh and Filipino), Mathematics and Science
Teachers.
c. Problem Based Learning for EPP, TLE and TVL Educators.
d. ngital Platforms and Education 4.0 for AP, ESP and MAPEH Teachers.
e. 21st Century Pedagogies for ABM, HUMMS, STEM and GAS Educators.

The goal of the said program is to empower educators in the context of pedagogy based on the
demands of 21st Century Education and to encourage them to write produce sample modules
based on the least learned competencies and reacquaint participants on the program of DepEd
“Upskilling” and “Reskilling” of educators in response to the challenges and opportunities of
the K to 12 Curriculum.

Additional details are as follows:

Location Date Fee
Bedbox Hotel, Rizal St., | April 18-19, 2020 Walk-ins: 3, 5000
Dagupan City, Pangasinan Early bird: 3,200

Group of 10 and above: 3, 000

* For early bird and
group of 10, kindly
settle your payment
15 days before the
training date to avail
the discount.
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For this reason, we would like to seek the assistance of your office to widely disseminate this
information to the educators within your area of jurisdiction through a division advisory. For
other inquiries, kindly direct them to trainings.chp@gmail.com , 09271562290 and 09184874559.

As I'look forward for more creative collaboration between our institutions, allow
me to express my sincere appreciation in advance.

Sincerely,
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